Pupils describe the
school as being like a
family, where diversity is
celebrated and
equality promoted (Nov

2022)

BEAL HIGH

SCHOOL
OPEN EVENIN

We warmly invite all primary school children and =] 23rd September 2025
their parents to our Open Day at Beal High et
School. Meet our wonderful students and

: : 4PM - 6PM
dedicated staff as well as explore our fantastic
s » @ Co- Headteacher talk
facilities and learn more about the exciting )
" . Is at 5PM

opportunities we offer. This is a great chance to

experience the Beal community and ask any Beal High School,

questions you may have. We look forward to @ Woodford Avenue,

welcoming you. lIford, IG4 5FD
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